Formentera convenes children's and youth council for second session this year
Monday, 20 June 2022 11:14

This morning, members of the Children's and Youth Participatory Council (Consell de
Participacio de la Infancia i la Joventut, CPIJ

) gathered for the second plenary session so far this school year and the first face-to-face
plenary since the start of the pandemic. The meeting was chaired by Ana Juan, president of the
Consell de Formentera, and co-chaired by Vanessa Parellada, councillor of youth. With
representatives of the island's primary schools unable to attend due to scheduling conflicts,
pupils at Marc Ferrer Secondary School (

IES Marc Ferrer

) were the only other attendees.

The president welcomed plenary councillors and praised their good behaviour during pandemic.
For her part, Councillor Parellada drew attention to the fact that the CPIJ plenary assembly had
been at the origin of proposals such as the skate park.

The youth councillors proposed changes to improve the skate park's functionality, highlighted
potential upgrades at the high school, and asked about formentera.eco security cameras. They
also asked about outdoor facilities for archery training, a project on which the Consell de
Formentera is already working.

Plenary attendees were also reminded that people under 18 can ride the bus for free and that

they will soon be able to practise calisthenics at a dedicated space at the new Espai Cultural de
Sant Ferran.
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